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Good afternoon Cardinals, 

Yesterday our Governor extended the statewide school closure until at least the end of the day on 
April 6, 2020.  Our district remains committed to providing "grab-n-go" lunches for our students.  
Lunches for the remainder of this week will continue to be offered daily.

In order to ensure the safety of staff and volunteers beginning on Monday, March 30, 2020 the 
district will begin offering student lunch pick-up twice weekly on a Monday & Wednesday.  
Everything will stay the same except that on a Monday two bagged lunches will be provided and on 
Wednesday three bagged lunches will be provided per student.

Students do not need to qualify for free or reduced lunch status to participate.   

It important to understand that this is not a sit down event and congregating will not be permitted. 

When does the 
change occur: 

Pick-up locations:

Times:   

How much is it: 

How to get there: 

Beginning on Monday, March 30, 2020 (school district grab-n-
go lunches will now be offered on Mondays & Wednesdays)  

Pine Grove 

North End Volunteer Fire Company Parking Lot 

Tremont 

Tremont Borough Building (by the outside basketball courts)

11:00am to 1:00pm 

Free to students – No ID is required 

People may drive or walk to the locations 

Thank you for your continued support and patience as we move through these uncharted waters. 

Proud to be a Cardinal, 

Heath W. Renninger, Superintendent 
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